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Report Date: April 25, 2018 
Meeting Date: May 1, 2018 

To: City Manager 

From: Director of Capital Works & Infrastructure 

Subject: Road Rehabilitation / Overlay Paving 

 

Purpose 

To seek Council’s approval on paving projects that will be completed under the Road Overlay 
Paving Program in 2018. 

Summary 

City Council has approved the 2018 Capital Works which includes Road Rehabilitation/Overlay 
Paving with a budget of $375,000 (location to be determined) 

Recommendation 

THAT Quesnel City Council direct staff to proceed with the recommended projects on Doherty 
Drive, Willis Street, Pierce Crescent, Shepherd Ave., Lazzarin Street, and Sargent Street at an 
estimated cost of $376,900 

 

Strategic Objective 

These paving projects are part of infrastructure upgrades funded through the Capital Reinvestment 
Program. 

Financial Implications 

Staff is recommending the following projects for the 2018 Paving Program: 

Doherty Drive from Doherty/Ritson to end  $81,000 

Willis Street      $94,700 

Pierce Crescent (from Patchett to top of hill)  $35,700 

Shepherd Ave. 400 Block    $89,300 

Sargent Street      $51,400 

Lazzarin Street      $24,800 

Total        $376,900 

Background 

These projects were selected with consideration given to road base condition, traffic use, and 
the underground utilities not needing replacement in the near future. 

The projects on residential streets are recommended due to road base being in reasonable 
condition and a “cap” of asphalt now would save the complete rebuild of the road prior to 
complete base failure. Milling will occur on portions of the Sargent, Shepherd, and Willis 
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projects in order to match elevations with re-paving over existing asphalt in place. Some small 
sections of the road area require minor base prep prior to paving.  

 

Concurrence 

Director of Public Works Operations 

Utilities Superintendent 

 

 


